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Alexander Gunyon

From: Bernadette Brown 
Sent: 20 May 2024 20:03
To: Consultations
Subject: Stop Brooklands farm Development 

Categories: Blue category
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I object to the proposed development at Brooklands Farm because I feel the area is already over developed, we 
already have a new huge development called Whitstable Heights and also one under construction, Grasmere,  being 
400 houses. 
 
Whitstable was a rural community which is fast being turned into a suburban sprawl.  The infrastructure for such a 
massive increase in population is simply not there, extra sewage, more traffic and resulting pollution, less access to 
dentists and GP’s, loss of agricultural land and wildlife, more flooding as the area is being concreted over and the 
loss of our beautiful countryside. 
 
Please lodge my extreme objection to this proposal of the development at Brooklands Farm on the grounds I have 
stated above. 
 
I am a resident of Whitstable living in  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Bernadette Brown 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




